
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date: April 15, 2024 

Subject: Reimbursement Policies 

 
Dear Provider: 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) has published its reimbursement policies to the provider portal 
of the AmeriHealth Caritas DC website under Provider resources. The reimbursement policies can be viewed 
at:  

 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/resources/reimbursement-policies.aspx 

 
Please reference the accompanying image. 
 
Publishing of reimbursement policies ensures providers are aware of guidelines governing claims submission 
and payment.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or Provider 
Services at 1-202-408-2237 or 1-888- 656-2383.  
 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
 
  

https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/resources/reimbursement-policies.aspx


 

 
 
 
 
 

 


